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Sunflowers and smiles at Princess Christian Care Home

We are excited to have started our sunflower growing competition at Princess Christian Care Home.

The first seeds have been planted by residents in our Pirbright Unit so the competition has begun! The ladies and gents in Bisley

and Knaphill will be planting theirs today.

Our residents really enjoyed being out in the garden and Nancy is getting to be a dab hand at watering duties!

We are very lucky to have such lovely gardens here and we try to get as many of our residents out to visit them; we have even been

doing some 'musical gym' outside as the weather has been so lovely.

Long may it last!

 

 


